FAX FROM: Zach de Beer

OF Inis page plus one other SOUTH AFRICA Please send on achnowledgment

P.O. BOX 1571 JOHANNESBURG 2000

to Do YAP.

13 December 1991

BY HAND

Dr Z. de Beer Steering Committee Chairman Convention for a Democratic South Africa

Dear Dr de Beer

Please forgive the liberty I have taken in directing the enclosed message to Codesa delegates through you.

On behalf of the Chinese Association of South Africa, may I wish you much success in the formidable task which lies ahead.

I hope too that you will be able to find some time to relax over the festive season.

With every good wish for 1992!

delaine Hay

Yours sincerely,

MELANIE YAP

GENERAL SECRETARY

CHINESE ASSOCIATION OF SOUTH AFRICA

P.O. BOX 1571 JOHANNESBURG 2000



Message to all Delegates Convention for a Democratic South Africa

20 - 21 December 1991

As South Africans who share a deep concern for the future of our country with our fellow citizens, the Chinese community is vitally interested in the work the Convention for a Democratic South Africa has undertaken.

May we wish all participants every success in meeting the challenges presented to this historic gathering.

MELANIE YAP

GENERAL SECRETARY